
I am writing in support of SB311. My son who is a barber was closed during Ohio’s shutdown and was 
unable to earn a living. He is married and they have 3 children they are raising on his income. There was 
no one sick at his shop. It was a shame he was not able to be open.   
Thank you 
JanFarley 

 


